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Roberta DiMezza

From: Erica Collins <escollins.hart@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 12:54 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee; Roberta DiMezza
Subject: please support Harter's Law
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Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom it may concern, 
I write to you in full support of passing Harter's Law. I implore you to move forward and not continue holding this for 
further study. The bill is just common sense. The current statute of limitations in RI for child abuse is of no use to 
anyone. Children of abuse deserve to be able to address their abusers when they are able to. It takes far longer than 
three years for most to build up the courage, resources, and endurance to face their abusers in a court of law. It is 
outrageous that this has gone on so long. Please help the victims. 
This bill has my FULL support. 
 
-- 
Erica Collins 
Health Communication Consultant 
(c) 401-578-5376 


